
REPORT OF THE 
GORHAM TOWN COUNCIL 

SPECIAL MEETING 
March, 27, 2017 

 
 

 
 
Roll Call:  Chairman Phinney, Councilors Shepard, Hartwell, Hager, Stelk, Hartwell and Smith. Also 
present was Town Clerk, Laurie Nordfors 
 
Item # 9202 The Town Council met with Don Gerrish of Eaton Peabody Consulting Group and 
discussed the process of selecting a new Town Manager. 
 
Moved by Councilor Shepard, seconded by Councilor Stelk and VOTED to adjourn. 7 yeas 
Time of Adjournment; 7:19pm 
 
 
 
 
A True Record of Meeting 
 
ATTEST___________________________ 
 Laurie Nordfors, Town Clerk 

 


